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Dear Parents/Carer, 
 
Safely resuming football matches 
 
The committee are excited to let you know that we are now planning our return to outdoor face-to-face 
matches from September. Given the fact that we’re still recovering from the COVID-19 pandemic, there’ll be 
some restrictions on what we do and how we do it. This letter will let you know the steps we’ve taken to make 
sure we keep everyone safe. 
 
Firstly, anyone with COVID-19 symptoms, or who has been in contact with anyone who has COVID-19 
symptoms (within the last two weeks), shouldn’t come to any face-to-face activities, and should follow 
government guidelines on self-isolation and testing. 
 
Secondly, young people who are shielding or are in another vulnerable group might not be able to return to 
matches at this stage. If you or your child is shielding or in another vulnerable group, please contact your 
manager directly so they can chat through some options. 
 
I would also like to let you know some of the updates to our arrangements for making sure our activities will 
be COVID-19 safe. 
 
Arrival and departure arrangements 

• We would ask that parents do not lift share. If this causes problems, please let your manager know. 
Arrival and departures instructions will be made available to you each week for away matches. 

 
Hand sanitisation, hygiene and personal protective equipment 
 

• Every Young Person MUST bring their own hand sanitiser and water bottle, without these they will not 
be able to attend the match or training.  Coaches will have PPE available to them if they need to 
administer First Aid. 

 
Social distancing 
 

• Current FA regulations will be adhered to and we will advise if there any changes to these. 

• It is important your Young Person will stay in the team (“bubble”) that they are allocated to, they 
cannot change teams.   

• Supporters (Family Groups) must stay 2 metres away from other family groups or be prepared to give 
their details for contact tracing.  If supporters stay more than 2 metres away then there is no need for 
contact tracing. 

 
 
Other measures in place 

• Please ensure your Young Person goes to the toilet prior to coming, it is unlikely that facilities will be 
open. 
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Permission to attend 

• Please confirm that you understand the new measures we have put in place and are happy for your child 
to resume coming to outdoor meetings. We have put a confirmation link on this year’s Pitchero 
membership acceptance form. (See separate letter) 

 
Finally, we’re required to keep a register of those playing to help with the track and trace process; this will be 
done via Pitchero. Please ensure all your details are up to date. 
 
We’re all looking forward to getting matches back up and running again and having a full season.  Good luck 
and best wishes to all.  
 
 

Have fun, stay safe! 
 
 
The AULGFC Committee 


